SSC CHSL Result 2015 declaration goes uncertain, likely to be declared soon

SSC CHSL Result 2015 declaration date, which was supposed to be on 22 July,
gets uncertain. This uncertainty has fueled the anxiety of lacs of candidates, who
have appeared for the examination.

As per the schedule released, the Staff Selection Commission (SSC) had notified
that the SSC CHSL result 2015 will be declared on 22 July. Huge number of result
expectants have waited anxiously, hooked on to the internet, to check their
performance.

The SSC CHSL result 2015 was not declared on 22 July; neither there is any
update regarding the same from the Commission.

While nothing can be ascertained at this moment, but the re-schedule of the
examination might have delayed the scrutiny and the result declaration. The
examination was held on 01, 15 November and 06, 22 December 2015.

SSC CHSL 2015 exam was held to select eligible candidates for recruitment to
6578 posts. Vacancies are available in lower division clerks, data entry operators
and postal assistant/ sorting assistant.

The SSC CHSL 2015 Examination was held at various regional and sub regional
offices of the Commission. The SSC CHSL 2015 examination was held under
strict vigilance. Use of mobile phone, calculator and other electronic gadgets and
their accessories was not permitted inside the examination hall.

Candidates with educational qualification of 10+2 pass were eligible to appear for
the SSC CHSL Exam 2015. The age limit criterion was set to be 18-27 years.



